
Memorandum 

To: Stahl Cranes & Hoists (Pty) Ltd 

Cc: Nikki Adamson 

From: Johan Myburgh 

Date: 11 June 2020 

Subject: Reference Project – 039HE-0101 Overhead Crane Replacement 

To Whom It May Concern 

This letter serves to confirm that Stahl Cranes & Hoists (Pty) Ltd performed work for Sasol 
Synfuels in Secunda. 

The project entailed the de-commissioning of a 10,5t overhead crane installed in 1992 and the 
replacement of the entire crane unit complete with grab with an upgraded 20t system to 
address the current production requirements. 

The crane is located in a Zone 2 & 22 Area in terms of Hazardous Area Classification.  The 
unit therefore required dual certification in order to comply with HAC requirements. 

The crane is used in a production environment and can therefore not be de-commissioned at 
any given time.  Only the annual Sasol Production Shutdown allowed for such an opportunity. 

As a result, the project was a race against time to design, procure, manufacture, test, 
transport to site, erect and commission the crane in time for shutdown window. 

Stahl has proven to be up to the challenge and made this project a success within 
the extremely tight time frames required by this project. 

A project of such magnitude definitely had its challenges but Stahl took these in their stride 
as a one-stop shop for delivering a crane solution. 

Overall I can confirm that the project has been an all-round success and the crane is currently 
operating at the required production rates. 

Trusting you will find the above in order. 

Yours Faithfully, 

Johan Myburgh 
Project Manager  
Sasol Group Technology, a division of Sasol South Africa (Pty) Ltd 
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